
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 15:20 

To: Aasima Saleem 

Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net; shehanask@yaraschool.net 

Subject: Accolade For AMAZING Teacher 

 Venerated Principal mam, 

This is Mohammed Siddiq Father of Shahzor Siddiq studying in 1F. I'm drafting yet another 

thank you note but this one is special because, it is for Shahzor Siddiq considering he is the 

youngest amongst all four kids. Getting him ready for school in morning was a great deal for us, 

let alone studying it was mission impossible. Since he is associated with Yara International 

school we had little relief. However things drastically changed since the chapter of "Amazing 

teacher started" this is what he calls his teacher Mrs. Shaheen Afroze. Now he opens up the 

laptop and waits for the class to start.  

I am sure I'm not the only proud parent who is appreciating, you must have received loads of 

appreciations for her. she is well deserved. 

I have no words to express the gratitude that I owe her and your team. Some of the brilliant 

things that she does through out is keep interacting with kids referring them by name which 

makes them feel important, mentoring them on how to access the virtual class,making them 

believe that they are amazing and engaging them with fabulous greeting techniques. Believe me I 

can go on and on mentioning the goodness & yet it cannot express how privileged I feel. 

Last but not the least Great team needs a great leader like you. Thank you for bringing such a 

talent together which indeed will take this Esteemed institution to greater heights.  

 

Regards, 

Mohammed Siddiq 

 


